
Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend

I am grateful to the residents who have brought to my attention a water leak
on Perth Road, opposite River Crescent.

This is continually leaking all over the pavement and down the road. 

Residents advise it is exceedingly slippy to walk there.

I have reported the matter to Scottish Water who has confirmed it will
investigate the issue and get it resolved.
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